APRIL IS
CHILD ABUSE

AWARENESS
MONTH Project

SOME CHILDREN ARE NOT SAFE AT HOME

While many of us are staying home to stay safe, home isn’t necessarily a safe place for the
children Project Harmony serves.

When children are in school or out in the community, they trust their teachers, child care
providers, or friends and disclose abuse, neglect, and sexual assault.

But now we are isolating ourselves. We have seen a dangerous decline in the number of child
abuse reports being made. We are worried about these children who are stuck at home with
no one to tell, no one to turn to for help.

Now, more than ever, it isimportant that we as a community recognize Child Abuse Awareness
Month and how we can #BeSomeone in the life of a child.

GET INVOLVED

Show your support for ending child abuse by displaying this pinwheel for all to see.
e Plant the pinwheel in a flower pot, planter or any green space you have.
e Get creative — use the pinwheel in a door wreath or a display in your window.
e Place the pinwheel in a vase on a front desk or table at your business or organization.
e Take a photo of your display and share it with your friends and Project Harmony on

social media.

Visit ProjectHarmony.com to learn additional ways to spread awareness during Child Abuse
Awareness Month and encourage your family, friends and neighbors to do the same.

TO REPORT CHILD ABUSE Nebraska: 1 (800) 652-1999 lowa: 1 (800) 362-2178




